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Subject: FW: proposed townhouses in 300 block of N. Columbus St.

From: Elise Reeder [mailto:elisepsteph@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 1:54 PM

To: PlanComm

Subject: proposed townhouses in 300 block of N. Columbus St.

Dear Planning Commission,

1 am writing re the proposed 5 new townhouses on the 300 block of N. Columbus St. Not only do they
appear out of scale but their style seems not in keeping with other properties in Old Town. In a City
that prevents homeowners from removing chain link fences, adding shutters, painting any but a narrow
pallet of exterior house colors, developers should be held to a similar set of standards. Please draw this
line. We are depending on your good judgment.

Thank you, Elise Reeder



